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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Firstly, apologies for the delay in sending the parental bulletin which 
usually gets sent out on a Friday. As you know last week was a very busy 
week as we had OFSTED visit our school. The students were a credit to 
you all and the school; we look forward to sharing the report with you.  
 
This week we enjoyed thinking about St Patrick’s Day and the ways in 
which this is celebrated across the world.  
 
Students, parents and carers also gave generously to our fundraising 
cake sale event for Comic Relief.  
 
This week our year 11’s begin exam season and we look forward to 
supporting them through this busy time. Our parent/carer group will be 
focused on the support which you can provide to your child during this 
time.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

 
Louise.  
 
 

  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; where children and young 

people, can learn, gain confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
To promote resilience, self-confidence, tolerance, 

and respect 
  

Our aims: ‘Building confidence for the future’ 
 

Our value this half term is 
 

SELF-CONFIDENCE 
 

 

 
Monday 18th March   

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 

Parent/Carer Support Group – NEXT WEEK  

Thank you to those that attended the session just before half-term. 

Please do join us virtually or face-to-face for our next session on 

Wednesday 27th March 9.30 -10.30 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zw27tcw#zkxhvj6
mailto:charlene.stewart@nhs.net


WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 


